
Dear customers of PowerBox Systems and MULTIPLEX,

We are delighted to be able to inform you that PowerBox Systems and MULTIPLEX have agreed to collaborate in the 
field of radio control technology.

Since the announcement of our cooperation at the “Faszination Modellbau” Fair in Friedrichshafen on 1 November 
2019, many customers have contacted us to enquire what this means, and how the collaboration will work. Over all 
three days of the Fair our plans were greeted with an overwhelmingly positive reaction, and we would now like to 
provide a more accurate picture for all our customers, including those who were not present at the Fair:

The purpose of our collaboration is that MULTIPLEX will in future distribute the PowerBox CORE transmitter with inte-
grated M-LINK technology, and PowerBox Systems will begin working on the hardware and software implementation 
as quickly as possible. In fact, the task of incorporating M-LINK technology within the internal space available is not 
that difficult, as the CORE transmitter was developed from the start with this kind of retro-fit work in mind - both in 
electronic and mechanical terms. The full M-LINK system will be integrated, which means that it will be possible to 
continue to use the full range of functions of all M-LINK receivers and sensors in the usual way. Naturally the CORE 
transmission system will continue to be available, so the customer will have the choice of specifying an M-LINK 
receiver or a PowerBox receiver when binding receivers!

A conversion option will be made available for CORE transmitters which have already been sold. This will require the 
transmitter to be sent in to PowerBox Systems for the M-LINK hardware implementation.

Servicing of transmitters will be carried out by PowerBox 
Systems, but minor conversion or retro-fit processes will 
also be carried out by the MULTIPLEX Service Department. 
Updates to the CORE firmware will be the same for all 
transmitters, and will be supplied by PowerBox Systems 
at no charge - including the implementation of the full 
range of functions.

Naturally a large part of the implementation procedure 
will be taken up by comprehensive testing, but we plan 
to ship the initial batch of CORE transmitters with M-LINK 
in Spring 2020. The price of the CORE M-LINK set will 
be around 2.690 €, and will include the CORE transmitter, 
one M-LINK RX-9-DR receiver, transmitter case and battery 
charger.

We’re looking forward to great cooperation!

Lukas Nakir							       Richard Deutsch
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